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Dear Parents 

I hope you are all enjoying this bright, crisp start to March. It certainly seems as though Spring has sprung 

and most welcome it is too! 

March has typically been a busy month of the year and this March is no exception. I know that the 

following dates/activities are on the website but I feel that a list with a little more detail would be useful to 

keep us on track for the remainder of the term. Paper copies are available from the office. 

Monday 6th March 

Pasty Lunch for St Piran’s Day 

Parental consultation – book via office 

Tuesday 7th March 

Class 1 Art Workshop with Katy Luxton from St Endelienta Creative Arts Project. 

Wednesday 8th March 

Parental consultations – book via office 

Thursday 9th March 

Class 2 Live Streamed ‘Be Internet Legends’ Assembly 

Monday 13th March – Friday 17th March 

Class 2 Swimming 1 hour every day (x5) 

Friday 17th March 

Red Nose Day 

In consultation with their peers, the School Council have decided that the following will take place to raise 

funds for RND; 

• Wear fancy dress/red/colourful clothing and pay 50p 

• Cake Sale (50p each) DONATIONS OF CAKES ON THE DAY WILL BE MUCH APPRECIATED 

• Karaoke/talent competition – 50p to enter, prizes given 

Monday 20th March – Friday 24th March 

Scholastic Book Fair – various times TBC closer to the time. 

Thursday 23rd March 

Class 2 Farm and Country Day at Wadebridge Showground 

 

Continued/ 
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Thursday 30th March 

Whole School Trip to Paignton Zoo – Letter with details has been sent out electronically. 

 

Friday 31st March 

All classes – Easter Bingo am 

1:30pm – Open Afternoon for children to share their work with parents. A reminder and more details closer 

to the time. 

That takes us to the end of term! There will be various reminders sent out along the way but do please 

collect a paper copy from the office to magnet to your fridge ☺. 

As always, any questions, please do pop in and ask. 

Kind regards 

Helen Ward 

 


